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Comments:
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on HB 2410.

Under the recommended amendments, please consider adding as part of “(2) Specifying that
collaborative efforts under the memorandum of understanding include:” “(C) Cultural and
historical features adjacent to military facilities (whether owned by the US Government or
not) be cooperatively preserved and restored.”

A specific example is the remnant of the Mamalahoa Highway that runs through the Ke™ amuku
area that was purchased by the US Army from Parker Ranch in the County of Hawai'i. This
corridor was previously specified by the Hawai’i Department of Transportation in Bike Plan
Hawai’i to be preserved as a Shared-Use Path.



